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Hello Mount Hope community,  
 
Our Scholastic Book Fair will be taking place during the 2nd week of May, coinciding with our May 9th  
Open House. Graphic novels, storybooks, chapter books, posters, stationary & more will be displayed 
and sold in our school library. Here are two ways that you can browse & buy at the book fair:  
 
1. During class time, May 6-10. During students' regular library times, the book fair will be open. Our 
Open Library time (1st N.B. on Wednesday, May 8th) will also be an opportunity for students to 
browse and purchase items.  
 
2. At the May 9th Open House. Please be advised that with our steadily growing community, the 
library may become exceptionally busy during this time.  
 
Alternatively, private online orders are also an option. However, Scholastic is no longer partnering 
online book purchases with in-school book fairs and no school code is available.  
 
If you or your child is coming to the book fair, here are some things to keep in mind: 
 
- Cash, Credit, & Debit are accepted. If possible, please refrain from using large bills ($50s, $100s), we 
have a limited cash float from which to make change.  
- Book fair supplies are limited, and some items sell out before the end of the book fair. Order forms 
can be submitted upon request, delivery usually taking ~2 weeks.  
- Paper catalogues were not requested this year. However, online brochures are available to browse 
Scholastic’s collection. They can be found at:  
 
https://bookclubs.scholastic.ca/ 
 
If you would like to lend some assistance at the open house part of our book fair, please reach out to 
me at sfeenstr@hwdsb.on.ca, extra hands are always welcome!  
 
Mr. S. Feenstra 
 


